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1. The Medicaid Director Roundtable will be restricted to questions related to the Iowa Health Link RFP MED-18-029. Questions regarding other procurements (current or projected) will not be accepted.

2. Potential bidders do not have to submit a completed Letter of Intent to Bid Template (Round 3) to attend the Medicaid Director Roundtable.
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